
 
Dates For Your Diary 

 
 
Break up for Easter - Thursday 1st April 
 
Return to school -     Monday 19th April 
 
 
Y5 - Mrs McCormick’s Class - Bikeability - Wk beg 19th April 
 
 
Bank Holiday - Monday 3rd May 
 
 
Break up for May half term - Thursday 27th May 
 

(Friday 28th May is a staff INSET Day) 
 

Return to school - Monday 7th June 
 
 
Break up for the Summer - Friday 23rd July  
 
Return to school - Monday 6th September 
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COVID Tests During the Easter Break 

Up until and including Wednesday 7th April, you 
must inform school straight away if your child is 
being tested and inform us of the result as soon as  
possible. A positive test result may impact other 
children and staff and we will be in touch via 
Parentmail, if necessary.  

Please inform us during this time by emailing                    
Mrs Todd at  dtodd@ashley.s-tyneside.sch.uk    

If your child is showing any COVID symptoms                         
during the holidays, please take them for a test.  

Following the break, we will continue to operate in 
school as we have been, with our one way system 
and staggered start and finish times. We hope that 
this can be reviewed during the next half term,                    
depending on the advice from Public Health.                                  

We thank you all for your continued support at 
this challenging time.  

Nursery 
Harley Todd 
Finley Nelson 

 

Reception 
Peyton Elliott 

Magdalena Hanson-Dagg 
Aria McKay 

Lily-Rose Turner 
 

Year 1  
Ivy Hamblin 

Noah Harrison 
Dahlia Watson 

Natalia Pomfrett 
 

Year 2  
Evie Louise Pickersgill 

Malak Albaldawi 
Isaac Sharp 

Chiara Cosape 
 

Year 3  
Ava Sullivan 

Ismael Dembele 
Mia Johnstone 
Hayden Pearce 

 

Year 4  
Cole Dickens 

Harry Davidson 
Edie Jones 

Macey George 
 

Year 5  
Matthew Longstaff 
Patrick Humphreys 

Daniel Payne 
Scarlett Heslop 

 
Year 6  

Ciara Jo Laborte 
Tony Sweeting 

Macey Glendinning 
Elen Pearce 

 

Congratulations to you all! 
 

Easter Egg Winners 



Year 5 Bikeability 
 

On Monday and Tuesday this week, many of Mrs Tuff’s children took part in their Level 2 Bikeability 
training. They had really good weather for this and thoroughly enjoyed it. Mrs McCormick’s Year 5                   
children have the chance to participate in this during the week beginning 19th April.  

 
 

                         Easter Fun 
 
 

 
 

Happy Easter from everyone at Ashley Primary 


